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The 52nd  AGM of the members of the Ernakulam Branch of SICASA of ICAI will be held at 5.30 pm on Monday, 30th July, 2019 at ICAI Bhawan, Ernakulam.  The detailed notice for the said meeting will be sent by e-mail, in due course to the students whose e-mail Ids’ are on the records of the branch.  Students who have not furnished their e-mail Ids are requested to provide/update their e-mail Ids to enable the above notice being emailed to them also. The copy of the Notice, Audited Financial Statements and Annual Report will be hosted on the website of the Ernakulam Branch of Southern India Chartered Accountants Students’ Association [www.sicasaernakulam.in]. The notice of the meeting will also be displayed on the Notice Board at the premises of Ernakulam Branch of the Southern India Regional Council of the Institute of Chartered Accountants of India.


Students desirous of having hardcopy of the aforesaid documents may email/write with their full details and  Students Registration Number to Mr. Sarath M. R, Secretary, Ernakulam Branch of SIRC of ICAI, ‘ICAI Bhawan’, Diwan’s Road, Ernakulam , Kochi- 682016 (email ernakulam@icai.org) before the 17th  of July 2019.

This announcement is made as per the advisory of ICAI HO number RBA/Council-311/Jan12 dated January 10,2012

	


Mr. Jinu Baby 
Secretary



